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From: Kevin Deldjoui <kdeldjoui@babelstreet.com>
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 10:11 AM
To: John Williams
Subject: Quick question

Categories: responsive

Hi John, 
 
I wanted to reach out to your department and see if anyone on your team has come across Babel Street? I’m reaching out to Police Departments that might 
have heard of us, but have not yet gotten a chance to speak yet. 
  
We’re working with a large number of Departments and Fusion Centers across the United States because our mission aligns well with what you guys are trying to 
accomplish. Right now, we are helping them with threat detection, situational awareness, and event monitoring by looking at 50 publicly available data sources 
in over 200 languages. 
  
I would love to set up some time for an introductory call, if someone on your team has a couple of minutes open next week? 
  
Thanks, 
Kevin 
  
~~~ 
Kevin Deldjoui  
Representative - Commercial Sales 
Direct:  
KDeldjoui@Babelstreet.com  
www.babelstreet.com  
Washington D.C. | London | Canberra | San Francisco 
  

 
The information transmitted, including any attachments, is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain business proprietary  material. 
Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended 
recipient is prohibited, and all liability arising therefrom is disclaimed. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. 
This information may come from Babel Street or one of its subsidiaries. 
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